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I do not want Bill 767 because I have made many friends here. The school has been 

in existence for more than 14 years and has given many children a great education. 

We have already had to move once recently and I do not want to have to move 

again. For me I would have to go to a regular school. I have never been to one before 

and the one near me is known for being poorly maintained. We could have moved to 

a school inside the GBSD however they are breaking their lease agreement and not 

giving us a year to move out. One of the schools we are looking at to buy is not even 

1000 feet from the GBSD boundary so you could also just extend the border 1,000 

feet. 


